
Hearing an alternatie alignment of the NLR proposed by the Bellyeoman Community Council was 
considered and dismissed by the Scotsh hoiernment Reporter. I am aware of Townhill 
Community Council’s (through Ronnie Cowan) concerns about the alignment of the NLR being too 
close to Townhill. I am also aware of Wellwood CC’s concerns about the indicatie alignment of the
NLR being on top of a popular core path. All these concerns haie been noted in the Design Briefs 
for the two sectons of the NLR that FC will deliier. The NLR will not be located on the core path 
between Wellwood and Townhill – it will be located through the middle of the allocated Wellwood 
North and Colton sites by the respectie deielopers. The NLR will follow the alignment of the 
existng Townhill access road with its uuncton with Townhill Road more or less in the locaton of 
the existng uuncton. 


